
 
 

 

Standard Means Test (SMT) Waiver Directive 

  
Pursuant to Section 630.210, RSMo, the Director of the Department of Mental Health 
(DMH) has directed that the SMT application, process, and collection shall be waived for 
individuals receiving DMH funded services provided by DMH contracted behavioral 
health and developmental disability providers. Details of the directive are included in this 
memo from Department Director Val Huhn.  For more information you may contact Neil 
Harms at neil.harms@dmh.mo.gov.   
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